Colmers Farm Primary School

Leybrook Road Headteacher: Mr Williams
Belton Grove Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Young

Rubery Tel: 0121 716 0444

Birmingham Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org
B45 9PB Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org









17th September 2025

Dear parents / carers,

EYFS: Forest School

From **Friday 26**th **September** we will be introducing our EYFS children to Forest School which is based on the school premises.

We are asking that parents ensure they send their child into school every **Friday** wearing clothes that are suitable for Forest School.

The children will need to wear long sleeves, long trousers/leggings (arms and legs need to be covered to minimise any potential risk of getting scratched or stung).

Your child's clothes **will get dirty** as the children will be exploring our Forest School so, please keep this in mind when picking out your child's clothes. Footwear will also need to be suitable – trainers/walking boots or wellies are ideal but again these will get dirty.

The children will be visiting Forest School in (almost) all weather conditions so please ensure you dress your child for the forecasted weather each Friday.

PLEASE ENSURE ALL ITEMS FO CLOTHING ARE CLEARLY LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME TO ENSURE NO ITEMS ARE LOST.

We do have school waterproofs in school which children will wear if the weather dictates.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email <a href="mailto:emailto:

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Williams Headteacher

















